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Communiqué 
 
QAM was at ÉNA Open House. 
 
Saint-Hubert, QC, November 17th, 2019. 
 
This Sunday, four volunteers hosted the booth of the Québec Aerospace Museum (QAM) during the 
Open House held at the École nationale d'aérotechnique (ÉNA) at Saint-Hubert Airport. Among vintage 
equipment presented to the public, there was a Pratt & Whitney Canada JT15D engine and a Martin 
Baker Mk. 2 ejection seat that equipped, among others, the Avro CF-100 Canuck. Needless to say, the 
latter attracted the curiosity of many visitors among the 900 people who have moved to ÉNA for the 
occasion. 
 
Thus, for the third time in a row, the QAM was present at an ÉNA Open House, demonstrating its 
support for the promotion of studies and trades in the aerospace industry. In the future, QAM plans, 
moreover, to establish privileged relations with other educational institutions in the Montréal region. 
 
The QAM officials would like to thank the ÉNA staff for the hospitality and excellent support they 
received on site. 
 
 
About Québec Aerospace Museum : 
 
The Quebec Aerospace Museum was established as a non-profit society at Saint-Hubert Airport in 
August 2018. 
 
The main objective of the Society is to create a museum on the property of St-Hubert Airport that will 
showcase for the general public the innovation and achievements of the aerospace industry in Quebec 
and Canada. The educational programs of the Museum will provide schools, cadets and youth 
movements with privileged access to the exciting world of aerospace and help stimulate interest in 
aeronautics and space among younger generations. 
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